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Good OfSTED Report

Bronze Ambassadors Trained up

Headlines

Dear Parents/Carers,Reminders

Dates for W/B 11.12.23

Polite Parking 
Please can you remember to use the
parking available when dropping
children off. Stopping Anywhere along
the road is unsafe for our children and
we will ask you to move. This includes
zig-zag lines, grass verges or directly
outside the school.

We are incredibly proud of our latest OfSTED report. A massive
thank you to everyone in the community that has helped  to
achieve this. Full report available here.

Some of  Year 5 and 6 students have recently completed their
Bronze Ambassador training. This is a PE focused scheme
where children are then given the responsibility to work with
younger children to provide further opportunities to get active
at lunch time!
Well done to... Roxi, Alfie, Adrian G, Tam, Rosie, Elsie, Imogen &
Jayden

Christmas Dinner Order Deadline

Special visitor on a tank! 

Singing Hands Choir
Performance to parent/carers 

Saturday 9th  December

Monday 11th December @ 3.30pm

Wednesday 13th December
Please send children into school in
their party clothes

Christmas Parties 

Christmas Lunch
Thursday 14th December

Christmas Craft Afternoon 
Thursday 14th December @ 2pm

Thursday 14th December @ 9.30am

Christmas Jumpers & Non-School
Uniform 
Thursday 14th & Friday 15th December 

School finishes @1.15pm  on the
last day of term

Staff Training Day 
Tuesday 2nd January 2024

As we approach the final week of term, we would like to introduce our
new style newsletter which will be sent out weekly every Friday. We
are aware that you get many notifications from us and we wanted to
streamline our communication. From now onwards, all general
communication will be via Class Dojo on school or class stories;
please make sure you are signed up. Any official information will be
via Parent Mail email. The school FaceBook page will also be
revamped so more information is regularly shared via this platform
too. We hope this means less duplication moving forwards.
There are many Christmas events happening next week and we look
forward to seeing as many of you in the school as possible. It is lovely
to see such involvement and engagement from the community.  
Have a fabulous weekend everybody! 
Sara White (Principal)
 

https://bovington.academies.aspirationsacademies.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2023/11/10288242-Bovington-Academy-147264-Final.pdf

